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Les Z <laci45@tpg.com.au>
Friday, January 22, 2010 6:22 PM
secretary <secretary@C FTC. gov>

Dear Sir / Madam

Im not sure I understand the object of the new proposed regulation concerning retail foreign
currency trading,
is it to ensure that the small trader has no chance of improving on his / her financial
situation ’~
meaning do you want to force the small trader out to leave only the big boys in the game ?

Regards L Zischka


